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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Leonard Niles [leonard@allwest1.com]
Sent: Monday, March 05, 2012 9:45 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: 'Vicki ZumBrunnen'; 'Marc Cunningham'
Subject: 4240 International Blvd., Oakland, CA, ACEH # RO0002483

Jerry, 
 
The draft Subsurface Investigation and 2011 Bienniel Groundwater Monitoring Reports are currently being 
reviewed and finalized for the former Grand Auto #43 site at 4240 International Boulevard in Oakland, California, 
ACEH case # RO0002483.  We regret the delay and expect to submit the finalized reports shortly.  Please call me 
if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Len 
 
Leonard Niles, P.G., C.H.G. 
Senior Project Manager 
AllWest Environmental, Inc. 
530 Howard Street, Suite 300 
San Francisco, CA 94105 
(415) 391-2510 x109 
fax (415) 391-2008 
 


